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Remember any non-perishable food will be accepted, so no worries if it is not your 

grade’s category.  Above is only suggested donations.   

Please do not bring in glass jars.  

Also, gift cards to local grocery stores will be accepted as well.   

Central School’s Student Council will be collecting food for the 

Social Service Association of Ridgewood .  

We will be collecting food items up until Friday, November 17th.  

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!    


